
 
City of Marine City 

Safe Drinking Water Project 

SPECIAL Construction Update for JULY 3, 2025 

 

Construction crews will be completing water main and service line tie-ins on Thursday July 3, 2025, on the 

following streets: 

 N. 2nd Street 

 Pittsburgh Street 

 

A reminder that when service connections to the new mains as well as individual new water service 

connections are being undertaken residents are likely to experience water service disruptions while 

connections are made.  The time needed to complete these connections will vary depending on many factors, 

however service outage times could be as few as several hours to all day again depending on complexity and 

unforeseen circumstances.  During these times, the water service will not be available until the new 

connections are complete.   

 

Also, a reminder that the project contractor is responsible for maintaining streets in a drivable/passable condition 

daily and will make necessary repairs to ensure these conditions.  If you experience any issues, please let the City 

know as soon as possible. 

 

• RUBBISH COLLECTION-Emterra has been instructed to continue curb collection service within work 

areas and the contractor will work to allow for continued access on collection day.  If residents have homes 

located on or near the corner lots, we ask that you consider placing your containers on the adjacent side 

street, if possible, to reduce the possibility of a missed collection.  If for some reason your trash is not 

collected, please contact the DPW direct at 810-765-9711 and we will make accommodations to have your 

container(s) emptied. 

 

 

• SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS- If you experience water service issues, please contact the DPW Office or 

City Hall Direct by calling      810-765-9711 (DPW) or 810-765-8846 (City Hall).  If the event occurs 

outside of normal workday hours (Monday-Friday 7:30am-4:30pm), please call the St Clair County Central 

Dispatch non-emergency line at 810-985-8115  

 

• WATER DISCOLORATION- If you experience any water discoloration, we recommend running the cold 

water in the laundry tub or bathtub for about five minutes until the water appears clear. It is recommended 

that you wait for the water to clear before washing clothes or dishes. The discolored water presents no health 

hazards.  It may, however, look cloudy or rusty.  Under these conditions, even though the water is discolored 

and may have some sediment, the water still contains chlorine residual and is safe. If, for any reason, you 

suspect that your water is unsafe, please call the Department of Public Works at 810-765-9711 so our 

crews can investigate. 

 



• PROPERTY RESTORATION- Included in this project is the restoration of lawns disturbed as part of the 

construction.  This work will be completed after all the underground and street work is finished.  If you 

experience any excessive disturbance to your property, please notify the City so we may contact the 

contractor. 

 

If you experience any unusual construction issues or have general questions regarding the project, please contact the 

City by calling 810-765-8846 during normal workday hours.  For regular updates on this project, visit our website at 

https://www.cityofmarinecity.org/DWSRFProject 

## 

https://www.cityofmarinecity.org/DWSRFProject

